## Dear [name of your MP],

I am writing to you regarding the humanitarian crisis in Afghanistan. While I am glad the government will be accepting 20,000 Afghan refugees over 5 years, many people's lives are at immediate risk.

As my elected representative, I am urging you to please ask our government to act with more urgency. As you know, the Taliban are going door-to-door checking for those who've worked with NATO forces. Countless other humanitarian workers, journalists and female leaders, as well as young men who resist conscription are also at risk. The Taliban will not wait 5 years to target them.

Furthermore, can you please also ask our government to scrap the anti-refugee Borders and Nationality Bill, which will discriminate against the many Afghan people who need sanctuary, but would not have been able to get passports or visas while fleeing the Taliban.

It is our moral duty to help our Afghan friends as soon as we can, without discriminating against them for not being able to obtain documentation.

I send you this as a [add professional information] and constituent, in the hope you can do what you can to help our friends in Afghanistan.

Yours sincerely,

[Your full name and address needed here as proof you are a constituent]